
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 

“We for Düsseldorf” – new round of applications running 

 

25,000 Euros for the children of Düsseldorf – Klüh initiative focuses on the 

promotion of nursery schools 
 

Düsseldorf, 20.11.2018 – “We for Düsseldorf”, the private donation campaign by the entrepreneur Josef Klüh, is 

entering a new round. For years, the initiative has supported Düsseldorf’s charitable organisations and their social 

projects. For the award of next year’s prizes, “We for Düsseldorf” is focusing on the nurseries in its home town. In 

2019 too, a total of 25,000 Euros in donations are to be distributed. 

 

Around 400 nursery schools are to be contacted in coordination with the council of Düsseldorf and can apply for 

financial support for a specific project. A jury consisting of Dr. Vera Geisel, the wife of the Lord Mayor, the head of 

the Düsseldorf Jonges Wolfgang Rolshoven and the entrepreneur Josef Klüh, decides on the allocation of the 

funds.  

 

Düsseldorf’s nurseries can apply for donations for their planned projects from now until 25 January 2019. Further 

information and the application form are available at https://www.klueh.de/de/Wir-fuer-Duesseldorf.htm. 

 

About Klüh: 

Klüh Service Management GmbH is a global multi-service provider. Founded in 1911, the company has decades 

of experience in the area of infrastructural services. The departments Cleaning, Catering, Clinic Service, Security, 

Personnel Service, Airport and Facility Service offer both individual services as well as integrated service 

concepts. With around 50,000 employees across eight nations, the company achieves sales of over 803 million 

Euros (2017). 

 

Contact: 

Osicom GmbH | Wolfgang Osinski | Tel.: 0211 159262-60 | wolfgang.osinski@osicom.de 

Klüh Service Management GmbH | Ivanka Pataca | Tel.: 0211 9068-232 | i.pataca@klueh.de 


